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  02nd March, 2024 
 

Dear Parents of Classes V to IX, 
 

Subject: Section shuffling for the Academic Year: 2024 - 25 
 

Warm greetings! 
 

At Vasishtha Vidhyalaya, we are dedicated to fostering excellence and 

maintaining a high standard of disciplined conduct to cultivate academic 

enthusiasm among our students. With this commitment in mind, we have 

made the decision to implement section shuffling for all students from 

grades 6th to 10th. This strategic move aims to provide equal opportunities 

for diverse learners and foster an academically conducive learning 

environment within our classrooms. 
 

The process of section shuffling is not only intended to optimize academic 

performance but also to nurture the socio-emotional development of our 

students. By experiencing different classroom dynamics, students have the 

opportunity to enhance their collaborative skills and develop a sense of 

social security within the school community. 
 

We firmly believe that this initiative will contribute positively to the overall 

performance and well-being of our students. Your full cooperation and 

support in this endeavor are greatly appreciated as we work together to 

ensure the success of each and every student at Vasishtha Vidhyalaya. 
 

Thank you for your understanding and collaboration. 

Regards  
 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

Dr. A K Gaur          Ms. S. Srivastava 

Advisor                                                                              Principal 


